
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

July 2020 

 
 

BREAKFAST AND OOSC  
ARRANGEMENTS FOR SEPTEMBER 2020 

 
We want to keep you as up to date as possible regarding arrangements for returning to school in September.  These 
arrangements will have to be different this year due to the current guidance from the Government.  
 
Due to health and safety requirements the clubs will only be available for key workers whilst they are working. 
We ask that you only use the provision if you have no other childcare for your child.  
 
The clubs will commence from 7th September 2020 and will look a little bit different to our existing set up as follows: 
 
 

 The hours will be from 8:00am to your child’s start time at school and your child’s finish time until 5:30pm 
(Monday to Thursday) 5:00pm (Friday). 

 There will be no breakfast or snack available – this will be reflected in a reduction in the cost per child. 

 Parents will need to bring their children into the main entrance and staff will sign them in. 

 The club will be situated in the main hall and will be split into 2 zones, one for FS/Nursery and one for Year 1 
to Year 6. 

 Year 1 to Year 6 will be separated in to year groups at tables. They will not be allowed to mix with children 
from other year groups or move around the hall. 

 Activities will be extremely limited as resources cannot be shared between year groups. 

 Children will need collecting from the main entrance. 

 
Both clubs will now run on a strict booking system and there will be a limited number of places.  
 

IF YOUR CHILD IS NOT BOOKED IN THEY WILL NOT BE ABLE TO ATTEND THE CLUBS.  
ALL BOOKINGS MUST BE MADE A WEEK IN ADVANCE BY TELEPHONE TO THE MAIN OFFICE 

THIS PROVISION MAY BE WITHDRAWN AT SHORT NOTICE DEPENDING ON GOVERNMENT GUIDLINES 
 

Thank you for your continued support in these difficult times. 
 
 
 
Mrs. R. Simpson 
Principal 


